
 
 

BISHOP LOVEDAY CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL  
NEWSLETTER T6-4 

Joining Together – Learning For Life 

Friday 2nd July 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Year 6 children have been delighting us with their production this week.  They have all worked so 
hard to produce such talented work.  We cannot wait to share the filming with you as soon as it is 
available.   
 
We have just heard from Revd Sarah that she has completed her swimming challenge. It took her 8 hours 
45 mins, plus 1 hr break.   I’m sure you will join us in congratulating her on such an amazing achievement.   
You still have chance to sponsor her if you would like to and 25% goes to FoBLS! 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/sarahswimsgalilee 
 
 

Book Fair: 
 

All Years The book fair is now in school and the children have been able to look at them to see which ones 
they like.  Please help, if you can, fill our school with free books when you buy from the bookfair. 
 
Ordering:  Please use the attached order form, which also shows you pictures of the books to remind the 
children.   
Payments:  Must be made using the secure on-line system detailed on the order form and the payment 
reference needs to be noted on the order form to confirm payment.    
Please return the order forms to the School Office by email preferably. 
 

 
 
  

For up-to-date advice on Coronavirus, please visit: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 
If you or your child develops any symptoms, you must get a PCR test.  

Please call 119 or visit the website 
 

Lateral Flow Tests (LFT) are to be used if you are asymptomatic (no symptoms)  
If you have symptoms, you MUST get a PCR (Polymerase Chain Reaction) test.  

 
A reminder of the symptoms: High Temperature, Continuous Cough, Loss of Taste/Smell  

 
If you are reporting your child as absent from school with a temperature, please let us know what their 

temperature is 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/sarahswimsgalilee
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus


 

Sports: 

Year 5 Congratulations on achieving your School Swimming Distance Awards this week…  
YOU ARE AMAZING! 
 

 

Christian W – 5m 
Zach P – 10m 
Lexi K – 10m 
Ottile B-R – 25m 

Esme B – 25m 
Evie B – 25m 
Stanley R – 25m 

   
Year 6 Congratulations on completing your Level 2 Cycling Proficiency this week… YOU ARE AMAZING! 

 

 

Huxley S 
David S 
Alice V 
Callum F 
Ellie H 
Lois B 
 

JoJo G 
Abbey H 
Jesse B 
Lola H 
Mia C 
Poppy W 

 

PENTATHLON EVENT 
 
Years 1-5 Well done to everyone who took part in the NOSSP Pentathlon this week. It was wonderful to 
see a rainbow of House colours on the playground despite the weather. Great determination from all 
competitors who were striving to work to their own personal best levels in running, jumping, throwing & 
aiming. 

 
 
Congratulations to all our Street Tag Team who were leaders of the day yesterday. In solid 3rd place with 
under 3 weeks to go until the league resets. 
Don’t forget you can all join the Bishop Loveday Team - just scan the QR code on our website and scan the 
virtual tags on your walks, runs & bike rides.  Happy Street Tagging everyone! 
 



 
 
 

Awards:   
 

I am delighted and proud to announce…  
 

Arienne achieved her Red Gymnastics Award and Bella achieved her Gold Gymnastics Award. 
Congratulations YOU ARE AMAZING! 

        
  



 
Joshua B for completing his Learn to Swim badge.  Congratulations YOU ARE AMAZING! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Super Hero Learners are back! 
 
Early Years:  (F1TC) Tommy T, Harry B.  (F1SN) Talia G, Tommy H. 
Year 1:  (1SW) Caleb H.  (1KW) Joseph P. 
Year 2:  (2CP) Erin L, Bella H. (2SC) Iden T-O, Oliver A. 

Year 3:  (3JM) Gurbaaj T, Ethan M.  (3OB) Jade B, Kiyon S. 
Year 4:  (4SV) Zoey H.  (4SJ) Vanessa T, Evie O’D, Ella-May H. 
Year 5:  (5DC) Evie B, Stanley M.  (5PA) Rosie B, Lexi K, Thomas T. 
Year 6:  (6CS) Skyla M. (6HW) Jake C 

 

House Points tally 
 

  Sun Ice  Fire  Forests  Oceans Waterfalls 

Total: 1051 1022 788 872 826 937 

 

We hope you all have a safe and enjoyable weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs J Ridley  
Headteacher 
  



 

Important Dates: 
 
JULY 

 
Monday 12th and  Meet the Teachers    
Tuesday 13th (These meetings will be virtual and you will receive an invite through your 

child’s TEAMS account). 
 
Thursday 15th Leavers Day Time Event  Year 6  

(Please see letter and complete permissions form) 
 
Friday 16th  Sports Day    All Years 
Monday 19th Back Up Sports Day   All Years 

(We are unable to invite EY-Year 5 parents to join us this year and we will 
not be able to host the family picnic at lunchtime.  The children will remain 
in bubbles and photos will be shared with you on TEAMS.  Year 6 parents 
please see separate letter).  

 
Thursday 22nd July Year 6 Leavers - At the end of school, Year 6 will bring home their end of BLS 

reflections, as a service with nearly 100 people is looking too risky. 
 

FoBLS News: 
 

FREEZE POP FRIDAY  

EVERY FRIDAY 

 
 

PLEASE PAY FOR REST OF TERM  
VIA PARENT PAY 

 
40p EACH WEEK – CUT OFF IS 11:00AM ON 

FRIDAY MORNING 
 

POPS WILL BE HANDED OUT AT END OF FRIDAY 

 
  

Please also help BLS raise even more valuable funds by using the following links:  
 www.cherwelllottery.co.uk/support/friends-of-bishop-loveday-school 

 www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbishoploveday/  

https://www.cherwelllottery.co.uk/support/friends-of-bishop-loveday-school
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofbishoploveday/


 

Other News:   
 

 

Summer holiday hubs 26 July to 27 August 

We're back! Hubs subject to COVID-19 guidelines 

Our activity hubs offer a healthy mix of sports, arts, craft and games to keep children aged 5 to 
11 years happy during school holidays. All sporting activities will be delivered by qualified and 
DBS cleared staff. 

Tickets sales are now live. 

Summer holiday hubs 26 July to 27 August | Holiday hubs | Cherwell District Council 

We have been able to secure more venues across the district.  They will run from Monday 26 
July to Friday 27 August. 

The sessions provide an excellent opportunity for children to learn, improve, make friends and 
have fun. The children are split into 5-7 and 8-11 years age groups. 

Sessions are held: 

 8:45am to 3:00pm £15.60 per session 
 8:45am to 5:00pm £19.80 per session 

Venues: 

 North Oxfordshire Academy, Banbury 
 Spiceball Leisure Centre, Banbury 
 The Warriner School, Bloxham 

 The Cooper School, Bicester 
 Bicester Leisure Centre, Bicester 
 Kidlington & Gosford Leisure Centre, Kidlington 

We are also now able to offer food and refreshments throughout the day, for just £5 (per child, 
per day). 

For further information and link to the booking system, please see 
https://www.cherwell.gov.uk/info/3/leisure-and-culture/795/holiday-hubs 

We look forward to welcoming your child/children again. 

  

https://www.cherwell.gov.uk/info/3/leisure-and-culture/795/holiday-hubs
https://www.cherwell.gov.uk/info/3/leisure-and-culture/795/holiday-hubs


 

 
 



 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
  



 


